
Wednesday 15th December 2021

Dear All,

I hope this update finds everybody well, and that children in Years 7, 8 and 9 have enjoyed or are

looking forward to being with their peers in school or at the Langdale Centre this week. The plan for

January, whilst by no means complete and detailed, is starting to take shape, and involves a hybrid

solution of temporary accommodation (on and off school site) and increasing the use of space within our

building.

This solution will enable all our students to come back into full time face to face education with their

teachers within the shortest time possible in the new year, whilst work is then undertaken on the roof

replacement.

Students have been well served by the remote learning provided by their teachers and while we want to

keep home learning to an absolute minimum, it may well be that we will need to provide some of this as

we wait for solutions outlined above to be made ready for students.

I do appreciate everyone’s support and patience in this matter and rest assured that, as we have more

detail and certainty on dates, times and locations, I will keep everyone updated this week and over the

holiday period.

Thank you for your continued support and take care.

Mr M. Snape

Head Teacher


